
VILLAGE OF SARANAC 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED GRANT SUBMITTAL 
FOR SCHEID PARK IMPROVEMENTS 

 
On Monday, March 15, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. the Saranac Village Council will be 

discussing as part of their rescheduled regular meeting, the submittal of a 

Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund grant application, to the MDNR. The 

proposed grant application is for improvements to Scheid Park which are outlined 

in the Village of Saranac Five-Year Park & Recreation Plan. 
 

This meeting will be held in-person (25-person capacity) and electronically 

pursuant to Open Meetings Act 1976 PA 267, and due to the revised gathering 

restrictions set forth in the MDHHS Epidemic Order effective 3/5/21, limiting in-

person meetings to 25 people. 
 

Those who participate in the meeting electronically, may make public comment 

by video or telephone conference using the following information:  

 

Online Meeting Link: 
 

https://zoom.us/j/98059030526?pwd=U1BTYVlMa0Fwd0ZFN2NreTlFUTJ5QT09 
 

Passcode: 714912 

 
OR, dial in using your phone** 

 

Call in Number:  1-312-626-6799 
 

Meeting ID: 980 5903 0526 
 

Passcode: 714912 
 

**To unmute microphone from a cell phone dial *6 (star 6) 
To raise your hand from a cell phone dial *9 (star 9) 

 

For those who desire to provide input or ask questions, please contact Becky 

Straubel, Village Treasurer, at saranacoffice@gmail.com prior to the start of the 

meeting. 

 

THOSE ATTENDING IN-PERSON MUST WEAR FACE COVERINGS 

AND MAINTAIN 6 FEET OF PHYSICAL DISTANCE 

FROM THOSE OUTSIDE THEIR HOUSEHOLD. 

 

Becky Straubel, Village Treasurer 

616.642.6324 
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